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23rd June 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                                        
 

KS2 Sports Day – Thursday 14th July 2022 
 
KS2 sports day will be taking place at St Richards Catholic College on 14th July and will involve year groups 
3-6.  Children will need to arrive in PE kits, ready for activities. As always there will be a parent’s race at the 
end, please bring your trainers! 
 
Please drop your child (ren) straight to the playing field at St Richards Catholic College, Ashdown Road 
between 9:15 – 9:25am.  Sports day will start promptly at 9:30am.  Parking will be available on the St 
Richards sports field.  Please do not park in the road or arrive before 9.15am as the gate will not be open.  
Children need to be escorted through the parking area by parents and carers to the meeting area where 
the class teachers will be.  Your child will not be supervised by staff until 9.15am.  
 
Children attending our Early Bird Club will be walked down to St Richard’s by staff.  Please book this in 
advance so we can ensure the correct number of staff are available. 
 
All children will walk back to school after the event in time for lunch as normal.  If your child is having a 
school dinner please book and pay for this online, by Monday 11th July.  The school dinner will be baguettes 
only, no hot option, so that the children can enjoy their lunch outside altogether.   
 
We would be grateful for volunteers to walk back to school with the children.  Please could you let your 
child’s class teacher know if you are able to help. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday 14th July. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher  


